BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of January 19, 1967 "TOWN PLANNING"

Members present: Francis J. Prior Robert M. Chase
J. Eugene Corriveau Roland G. Beauregard

Meeting was called to order by the chairman at 8:00 P.M.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read by the clerk on a motion of Beauregard and seconded by Corriveau. Unanimous.

Town Counsel, Lee G. Ambler was present at the meeting and two deeds conveying Plymouth Road to the Inhabitants of the Town of Bellingham were discussed.

It was recommended by Town Counsel that the board comply with the request of Atty.J.Lawrence Doyle and delete the note on the plan of Marion C. and Theodore J. Bennett stating, "This plan approved for recording purposes only. Lot 1B NOT to be built upon individually" and instead there appear above the signatures of the members of the board the statement "Lot 1B does not conform with present Zoning By-Law requirements." The board will send a letter and further discuss the plan with Mr. Doyle.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Lagene Corrences Manco Min Respectfully submitted,

Joan M. Giard, Clerk